                               I have returned from the NCPERS Conference in New York from May 12-16-2018.  The  NCPERS session provided me with the most recent trends and development within the public funding industry,  Many of the required annual hours of training for a (required under Illinois Pension Law)  trustee were gained during this conference. 

No gifts of any kind were accepted. The Firefighter annuity and benefit Fund (FABF) covered all expenses including the Conference fee and flight to New York. 

Thank you for your assistance and the direction with my first business travel trip.

If there are any question please email or call me.

Richard C. Ford II

Chicago Fire Department

